
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Rabbits class trip to Drusillas wildlife park 
                                                                                                                                              Monday 9th May 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Rabbits Classes will be visiting Drusillas wildlife park on Monday 27th June 2022. This will be an exciting visit where 
the class will be learning about animals from around the world. While on site, the children will also take part in an 
African workshop where they will learn about conservation and meet some African animals.  
 
The total cost of this trip will be £22.00 which includes coach travel, entry to the park and the workshop.  This can 
be paid via Parent Pay. Pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium are not asked to make a contribution. 
 
The children will need to come in to school at the usual time. The coaches will be leaving the school car park at 
9.00am so please ensure your child is here by then. We are aiming to return in time for the end of the school day, 
leaving Drusillas at 14.15pm. 
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform on the top half but can wear comfortable bottoms and practical 
shoes. Please ensure the children have a packed lunch, snack and enough drink for the day. No fizzy drinks or 
chocolate please.  All children in KS1 are entitled to a free school meal so if you would like the school to provide a 
packed lunch, please indicate on the slip below.  
 
Please complete the attached google form to authorise for your child to attend this trip. We will also need four 
parent helpers (and some on reserve should there be any issues).  If you are able to volunteer on this day, please 
indicate on the attached google form.  Helpers will be picked randomly and we will be in contact with you to let you 
know if you are needed.  
 
https://forms.gle/n7ZfNHxVYYw8AA7B7 
 
Yours sincerely,                           

 
Mr Craig Pickup 
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